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Dear Parent/Carer         26/6/2025  

      Sports Days  

   

We will soon be hosting our annual sports morning for our different year groups, and you are invited to 

come and support your child/children at this event. Please see below the date for your child’s day.  

  

Monday 7th July- YR's 1 & 2  

Tuesday 8th July- YR's 3 & 4  

Wednesday 9th July- YR's 5 & 6  

-----------------------------------------  

Monday 14th July- Reception -  Further information will follow in a separate letter from the 

Reception teachers.   

  

For all events you will be able to make your way onto our playground between 9:10am and 9:20am and 

it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible. Although you will not have access directly to your 

child during the event, they will be close enough to appreciate lots of enthusiastic support. The event 

will last until approximately 11:30 am and no exit out of the school will be available until this time.   

   

Please note, entrance is through our vehicle gate. You will be required to sign in at the gate by 

placing a signature against your child’s name.  

   

 Pupils will participate in their house colours (t shirts provided by the school) and take part in a variety 

of athletic and fun events earning points for their house. Your child should arrive at school on their day 

wearing their PE uniform.  

  

   

• As our playground has minimal shade, please send your child to school in a sun hat and apply 

sun cream on this day. Please also ensure they have their water bottle.   

   

• However, please note if there is poor weather then a decision might be made to postpone the 

events.  

   

• Please remember that we cannot allow any photos or videos to be taken by parents, but we will 

publish photos (once they have been checked to ensure children who cannot be included have 

been removed)  

   

Kind Regards,  

   

Mr. Jarvis  

Sports Lead 
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